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RE: NGATARAWA WAI 596 CLAIM UPDATE 
 

Tēnā koutou katoa, 

Please find an update of Wai 596 claim from November 2022 to 
April 2023 

-The Memorandum of Understanding (MoU) outlines the agreement 
between Ngā Uri o Hana Hinemanu and the Hawke's Bay Regional 
Council (HBRC) to collaborate in pursuit of shared objectives, as of 

January 2023. The parties agree to work together to achieve the goals 
stated herein, and to ensure that the interests of both parties are 

respected and upheld.  

- Ngā Uri o Hana Hinemanu Deed of Trust (In Draft) and Licence to 
Occupy (LTO-In Draft) was shared and discussed with whānau at  the 

April hui and through email, the whānau facebook chat group as well as 
by phone. Trustees to put forward for consideration from beneficiaries. 

NEXT STEPS 

- Give other whānau an opportunity to learn about these updates and the 
option to provide their whakaaro  

- HTST to await finalisation of both the LTO and the Deed of Trust until 
whānau collectively agrees with Trustee nominations and wording of 

both documents 

- HTST remain as advocates to support this process moving forward 

If you have any questions regarding this claim or 
need more information regarding the Draft Trust 

Deed, LTO or MOU please email 
neala.rosandich@heretaungatamatea.iwi.nz or by 

phone 027 909 4013 
Nā to rourou, nā taku rourou, ka ora ai te iwi 

 


